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Carrier Notification 
SN91081679 
 
Date: March 23, 2000 
 
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC) 
 
Subject: Change Control Process (CCP) 
 
 
The BellSouth Electronic Change Control Process (EICCP) will be enhanced and renamed the 
Change Control Process (CCP).  The following changes are proposed by the EICCP Steering 
Committee: 
 
• BellSouth - initiated changes that affect CLECs. 
 
• A synchronization of manual and electronic interfaces. 
 
• Recognized software and documentation defect notification processes. 
 
• Formalized escalation processes. 
 
• Prescribed system outage processes. 
 
The Interim Change Control Process documentation was posted to the Web on March 22, 2000, 
for your review at the following Web site: 
 

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/markets/lec/eiccp/eiccp.html 
 
Please provide comments and/or questions to the Change Control Management Team at 
Change.Control@bridge.bellsouth.com by no later than April 10, 2000. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY 
 
Jim Brinkley – Senior Director 
Interconnection Services 
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